
i^H3OP2 CO/WMUNIC/mON & IDENTIFICATION PRODUCTS

J JíX A C WOO

June 3, 1985

Mr. Charlie Rose
Chairman
Subcommittee on Office Systems
Congress of the United States
722 House Office Building Annex 1
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Mr. Rose:

In reference to your letter dated May 15, 1985,
Professional Business Systems is a local company
doing no business whatsoever with the Country of
South Africa.

Very tr,ujy yours /

Joseph F. Cina
Executive Vice President >v

Subscribed and s:?arn to befere pc, inp\y
profience , this /¿r( > day of
19 J^, a Notery Public in and $r th«
State of Maryland.

CúAVL Ó.yAcCaKth,
(J tf

JaneE. McCarthy
Notary Public for
the State of Maryland
Commission #54272
My Commission Expires 7-1-86
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